
Shore View News

The summer is flying by! Before we know
it, fall will be here, but we still have a whole
month of glorious summer sun to enjoy! 

July’s scorching heat may have postponed
our Salem Willows plans, but we had a
wonderful lunch at Andy’s instead! We will
give The Willows another try this month! 

We are looking forward to a visit from
Terry’s Ice Cream Truck, a trip to Great
Rock Farm to snuggle goats, indulging in
Lobster Rolls, and a Watermelon Social --
all on the books for this month! 

8/6 Visit From Terry’s Ice Cream Truck

8/7 Outing to Goats to Go

8/9, 8/16, & 8/21 Walking Club

8/12 Lunch: Clam Shack at Salem Willows

8/13 Ice Cream Ride

8/14 & 8/28 Ruru the dog visits 

8/15 Big Band @ Peabody Senior Center

8/15 Watermelon Social

8/20 Birthday Tea

8/23 Shopping: Dollar Tree

8/26 Surprise Event w/ LHEP Board 

8/27 Making School Supply Bags for Lynn

Woods Buddies

8/27 Lobsters On the Lawn

8/29 Special Craft

8/30 Catholic Mass

A U G U S T  2 0 2 4

AUGUST IS UPON US!



Our trip to the Kitty Cat Cafe was so much fun!
Thank you so much to owners Uri and Cora for
making our visit such an amazing experience! 

You can learn more about the Kitty Cat Cafe here:
https://www.kittycatcafema.com/

We will definitely return to the Kitty Cat Cafe in
the future, this month we have another animal
adventure planned! On Wednesday August 7th we
are heading to Georgetown to play with some
baby goats! 

Goats to Go, located at Great Rock Farm in
Georgetown, is a family run organization rents out
their goats to eat weeds and poison ivy on farms
and other properties. They also hold events like
Goat Yoga and Goat Snuggle sessions. We are
thrilled to attend a Goat Snuggle session of our
own! 

Find more info about Goats to Go here:
https://goatstogo.farm/

MORE FURRY FRIENDS!

IT’S ALL ABOUT COMMUNITY 
For the last three years we have assembled
school supply bags for the 1st grade class at
Lynn Woods Elementary. This year we will
gather to decorate and assemble these bags on
the 27th! We are excited to share that we have
all these supplies ready to roll!

In addition to this beloved tradition, we are
embarking on another community project.

Believe it or not, in a few months the cold will
arrive. While we are fortunate to have a warm
home there are many in our community that do
not. In November we will work with My
Brothers Table to create toiletry supply bags for
community members in need. We are also
working with a local knitting group, The Knotty
Knitters, who will hand make hats and scarves
for us! Our goal is to make 100 bags that
include things like handwarmers and basic
hygiene supplies.

Family and Friends of LHEP, your generosity
has always been a tremendous support to us and
we are forever grateful for you. If you are able,
we ask you to continue your generous spirit by
helping us complete this project by purchasing
something off our Amazon wish-list here:
https://amzn.to/4fkcLQI 

“August is the slow,

gentle month that

stretches out the longest

across the span of a year.

It yawns and lingers on

with the light in its

palms.” 

— VICTORIA ERICKSON

We would like to thank the

Lynn Classical Volleyball

team for their wonderful

visit!


